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Saint Louis University was awarded additional funding from the CRRSAA allocation.  The total amount 

available to pay directly to students is $2,570,543.  During Q1 a total of $1,665,200 was disbursed to 

students. 

 

The University determined awards in the same manner as previous CARES funding.   Grants were 

awarded to Pell Grant recipients and to students from an application process.  Pell Grant recipients were 

automatically notified of awards.  Other communications to campus community included an email to all 

students, notice on the website page for Emergency Funding, referrals, and inclusion in campus notices. 

 


